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Release of Report: 

Injury in the Northwest Territories: A Summary Report 
 

 
Yellowknife (December 7, 2004) – Injury in the Northwest Territories: A 
Summary Report has been released.  
 
This report highlights the extent and nature of injuries (both intentional and 
unintentional) in the Northwest Territories. It represents the first comprehensive 
profile of injuries prepared by the Department of Health and Social Services. 
 
The report is available on the Department’s web site: www.hlthss.gov.nt.ca 
(click on What’s New). 
 
To set up interviews, please contact: 
Megan Holsapple 
Media Relations, 
Department of Health and Social Services 
(867) 873-7066 
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